Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWlA 2AH

30 August 198B

I upnderstand that Datuk Arumugam, CThairman of GEC
Malaysia and confidant of Dr Mahathir, is calling on you
this morping. He is likely to be positive about Dr Mahathir's
visit and signature of the MOU on 27 September provided
Dr Mahathir's hopa that some of the ATP funds we have offered
can be found for the Hill Resart Road (S5ir C chandler's letter
tp David Glllmore of 15 Augost, copled to youl. There iz alac
a suggestion that a contribution to a =2alil training ship
project would go dewn particularly well. DTI and ODA officials
were in Kuala Lumpur last week to discuss project business
and established that the Malaysians attach priority to the
Hill Rescrt Road project. A paper outlining the proposal; 1in
which Trafalgar House are knowh to be interested, will reach
the DTI today. You may wish to tell Arumugam that we will
be considering project business in general in the light of the
vigit of officials.

Arumugam may raise alr services. You might tell him that
we are in continuing touch with British Airwayvs who have taken
a constructive attitude towards the possibility of further,
wider-ranging talks with Malaysian Airline Systems.
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